
N E W S L E T T E R

WELCOME NEW DIRECTOR

U P C O M I N G  D A T E S

NEW NEWS!

T H E  F A R M  C L U B

T H E F A R M C L U B . O R G

MARCH MEETING MARCH 3RD

WARREN COUNTY FAIR JULY 19TH

OEDERS SHOW SEPTEMBER 12TH- 15TH

We would like to welcome our new director
Reuben Mobley!!  Thanks Reuben!

At our January and February meetings
we disscussed the change of pulling
rules and classes.  Please find these
new rules on our website and also
enclosed with this newsletter

JANUARY/FEBUARY 2024

DIRECTORS
DAVE SIEBERT 937-603-4233
DAVE MULLEN 937-725-9860

REUBEN MOBLEY - 937-728-1157

Big Thank you to Chris Rolke who served as a
director for 3 years for us!

THANK YOU!

WE HAVE BEEN ASKED AGAIN TO HAVE PULL BACK
TRACTORS FOR THE WARREN COUNTY FAIR ON

JULY 19TH

PLEASE JOIN US ON THE 1ST SUNDAY OF EACH MONTH AT
6:00PM AT THE OLD MORROW SCHOOL AS WE START TO

PLAN OUR UPCOMING SHOW

WE ALSO STILL NEED A SECERTARY


